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Reply sheet

Invitation to an

ICT Business Seminar & B2B Netwotking Reception

at the Hungarian Embassy

May 9, 2017 (Tuesday), from 15:30 to 19:00
Please R.S.V.P. by using the following reply form before Tuesday, April 25, 2017 

via e-mail (mission.tio@mfa.gov.hu) or fax (03 3798 8812)
Please check the applicable box below

	(
	I will attend.

	(
	My representative will attend.

	(
	Unable to attend.


Please use separate Reply sheet in case of multiple attendance from your organization.
	
	Name:
	

	
	Title:
	

	
	Organization:
	

	
	Tel/Fax:
	


For enquiries or further information, please contact Ms. Kohári (03 5730-7120)
